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Mr. W. O. Burke
Office of the Vice President for Research
University, of Georgia
Athens, Georgia 30602

Dear Mr. Burke:

May 25, 1978

I am sending you .the enclosed letter in fulfillment of your re­
quest of April 28 for this type of information. We do not currently have
an institutional patent agreement with NSF or NIH. We have preferred to
wait ~ntil our program grows so we can demonstrate competence in handling
new inventions before we apply for such an agreement.

If you need more detail than is contained in the enclosed, I
would be glad to provide.

Yours sincerely,

,.§;t~~
Assistant Dean of Research
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